



doctors' welcome

Dear Parent,

Thank you for choosing Denville Pediatrics for your child's pediatric care.

Established by Doctors Daniel and Lois Fermaglich in 1977, Denville Pediatrics provides care for children from birth through college. Each of our board certified physicians has an extensive medical background and is affiliated with both St. Clare's Hospital in Denville and Morristown Memorial Hospital.

At our conveniently located office we offer routine care visits, same day sick visits, weekend/holiday and evening urgent care coverage, as well as in-office laboratory services. We also offer a variety of consultations (i.e. pre-natal and ADD/ADHD).

We believe in providing the highest quality of care to patients and have expertise in treating children with complex medical needs. We strive to establish trusting, open relationships with the parents of our patients and encourage questions. Between visits, feel free to call our experienced staff for routine medical inquiries.

Please take a few minutes to review the information in this packet. Don't hesitate to contact us with any questions you may have.

We look forward to working with you.

Denville Pediatrics